
From: Betty Caldwell <keris8643@sbcglobal.net>  
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 10:32 AM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: OPPOSITION TO BUILDING THE FACILITY IN MILWAUKEE 
 

 
 
 
 
At this time, I am strongly opposed to moving the Lincoln Hills Juvenile facility to Milwaukee for the 
following reasons: 
 
I want to know what was done to correct the problems at Lincoln Hills Juvenile Facility ?  We do not need 
another facility of this nature in our neighborhoods.   As it stands now, we have more shortages/problems 
then we can handle such as policemen, firemen and ambulance services to name a few.   
 
Our immediate concentration should not be placed on bringing these juveniles closer to home so that will 
have more visitations from their families but on repairing the damages that has occurred in our 
neighborhoods.   WHERE ARE OUR ELECTED OFFICIALS?  OUR INTERESTS SHOULD OUT WAY 
WHAT YOU WANT.    WE WILL REMEMBER ALL OF YOU AT ELECTION TIME. 
 
Please feel free to contact me regarding the issue.     
 
Betty Caldwell 
414-979-6801 
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